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The one-day seminar on the topic “IPR in Development of Software Technology and Industry” was 

successfully held on 5th January 2023. It was organized by PG department of Computer Science 

and IQAC in association with Maitexa Info Solutions LLP.  

The seminar began with a keynote address by Mr. Muhammed Shafi, HOD of Computer Science 

department  who gave a comprehensive overview of the importance of IPR in the development of 

software technology and industry. He highlighted the need for protection of software developers 

and their intellectual property rights, and discussed the various aspects of IPR law and its 

implications on the software industry. The function was inaugurated by College Principal 

Dr.Majeesh T.  



The seminar also featured a panel discussion with professionals from the software industry, who 

discussed their experiences in the field and discussed the challenges they faced in the software 

industry. They also shared their views on the importance of IPR in the software industry and the 

need for stronger IPR laws in the industry. 
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